
 

 

 

 

• We have had a super ½ term. Ofsted have been and gone. As soon as we get the report, 
it will be posted on the website. 

• All parents should have had a 1.1 with their child’s class teacher. You should be clear 
about where your child is at and what is expected of them. There will be another 
meeting in January where you will look at work etc. 

• PE days are on the calendar- as are trips and after school clubs as well as holidays- please 
make sure that you look at it. 

• LATENESS- we are having quite a few children coming in late and being picked up late. 
Please make sure that your child is at school on time and read the late pick up policy. 

• Non-school uniform is the last day of every term. Again, this is on the school calendar. 
We ask for 50 p to buy children treats etc. 

• We will be appointing a play worker for extra after school work, job details are on the 
website. 

• BREAKFAST CLUB- this is free to ALL parents from RECEPTION to Y6 and starts at 8 am. 
We do insist that children are in before 8;10. If children continue to turn up late we will 
refer to the late pick up policy and you may be fined. 

• Nursery applications for September 22- forms will be available on December 1st. 

• Mrs Wright in the office will be leaving in December- she wants to spend more time with 
her family. I am sure we all wish her well in her new adventures. 

• Mr. Patel has been supporting at Stoke school- he has NOT left us, we are just offering 
school to school support. 

• Mrs Joyce Gourlay, DRA in YR will be retiring end of October. She has been at this school 
over 25 years and in that time many children have experienced her kindness. We wish 
her well and hope she and her family have a lovely retirement.  

• We will be having a new Reception surface over the holidays ready for November 1st. We 
also hope you like the new play equipment that is on the playground. We are hoping to 
finish all outside work by the end of 2022. 

• If any family needs help, support, please contact the pastoral team. 

• FINALLY, PLEASE walk to school if you can. We are trying to save the planet and driving 
short distances does not help. We are also encouraging children to ride bikes/use 
scooters. 
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